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On July 29, the Bridgeton Rotary Club meeting fea-

tured a presentation by fellow club member Dr. Robin 

Weinstein, Chair of HR Studies at Wilmington Univer-

sity. Rob provided an overview of the various causes of 

the employee shortages including pre-pandemic em-

ployment trends and pandemic economic policies that 

are major influencers on the post-pandemic staffing 

crisis. He suggested some ways that employers could 

address their current staffing needs. He offered statis-

tics that indicate employees are looking for better pay 

and benefits but also more flexibility in hours and 

working conditions.  When many employees return to 

the workforce after COVID-19 unemployment and as others currently employed seek new jobs, employers 

should be prepared to compete as the pool of qualified employees is shrinking and competition is now not 

just other area businesses but people are willing to work anywhere nationally and globally.  This statistic 

indicated that there will be more employees looking for jobs soon. “A separate February 2021 report found 

that 52 percent of 2,000 employees surveyed in the U.S. and Canada plan to look for a new job in 2021, an 

increase from 35 percent a year earlier.  

Coming Up at Rotary  

Young Entertainer to Speak at August 5 Rotary Club Meeting 

Aug. 5, 2021: The Club welcomes Rosita Salvatierra, a young performer. She’ll tell us about her experi-
ence as a singer and performer. 
Greeter: Sandy Taylor; Prayer: Ted Baker; Sgt.-at-Arms: Emily Paul  
 

  

Hear About  Bay-Atlantic Symphony at Aug 12 Rotary Club Meeting 

Aug. 12, 2021: Presentation by the Bay-Atlantic Symphony Executive Director Brian McPeak.  

Greeter: Sandy Taylor; Prayer: Ted Baker; Sgt.-at-Arms: Deb Greenberg  

 More on Page 2 

Rotarians listen as  Robin Weinstein 

makes his presentation on July 29. 



CLICK ON THIS LINK TO JOIN ON YOUR COMPUTER.  

NO MEETING PASSWORD WILL BE NEEDED WITH THIS LINK: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82229911995?
pwd=RzE2ZmVXZDZxT3JVNGhpRkJUT2d0dz09 

OR YOU CAN CALL IN TO  
JOIN THE MEETING BY PHONE ONLY. 

+1 929 205 6099      Meeting ID: 822 2991 1995 
 

100th Anniversary Dates to Remember   
Some key dates to celebrate our Club’s 
100th anniversary include Sept. 1,1920 
when the Club Charter was approved by 
Rotary International, and when the Char-
ter presentation dinner was celebrated on 
January 28, 1922 at the Bridgeton Armory.  
 

Rotary Club Notes & Minutes … 
 

It is with sadness, prayers, and condolences that we inform 
you of the passing of Ginny Buono, wife of our immediate-
past Club Treasurer and Member, Tony Buono.  Rotarians of-
fer their prayers and sympathy to Tony and his family. May 
she rest in peace.  
 
OBITUARY: Virginia “Ginny” A. Buono (nee Murasky), 73, of Upper Deerfield Town-
ship passed away peacefully at her home on Sunday evening August 1, 2021 after a coura-
geous battle with cancer. She was surrounded by her loving family. 
 
Relatives and friends are invited to attend a memorial visitation at the Freitag Funeral 
Home, 137 West Commerce Street, Bridgeton on Thursday morning August 5th from 9 
until 10:30 which will be followed by an 11 o’clock Memorial Mass at The Parish of the 
Holy Cross / Church of the Immaculate Conception, 312 N. Pearl Street in Bridgeton. 
 
The interment will be private at the request of the family. 
Masks are respectfully asked to be worn both at the funeral home and in the church. 
 
Ginny was born in Bridgeton on April 10, 1948 and was the daughter of the late Myron 
“Max” Sr. and Mary (nee Gult) Murasky. She was married to Anthony J. “Tony” Buono, 
Sr. for over 49 years. 
 
She was a student at Woodstown High School before transferring to Bridgeton High 
School her senior year. After graduating, she went on to attend the Vineland Academy of 
Beauty Culture. She began her career at Faye’s Beauty Salon, where she worked until 
starting a family and becoming a homemaker. She returned to the workforce in 1990 at J 
& S Agway in Bridgeton and was later employed by the Bridgeton School District as a 
paraprofessional. She retired in 2016 after 25 years of dedication and service in the class-
room. 
 
Ginny always put others before herself, especially her beloved husband, children and 
grandchildren. She loved taking impeccable care of her home and yard and decorating for 
every season. She was a fantastic cook, talented artist and an incredibly creative person. 
 
Survivors include her husband, Anthony, her son, Anthony Jr. (Beth) of Upper Deerfield, 
her daughter, Allison (Joseph Hamlyn) of Elmer, grandchildren, Addison Paige Buono 
and Anthony Buono, III, brother Dennis Murasky (Jane), sister-in-law, Janet Murasky, 
brother-in-law Salvatore Buono (Karen) and several nieces and nephews. She was prede-
ceased by her parents, her brother, Myron (Max) Murasky Jr. and brother-in-law, Frank 
Buono. 
 
In lieu of flowers, donations in Ginny’s memory may be made to St. Jude Children´s Re-
search Hospital, 501 St. Jude Place, Memphis, TN 38105 or to the United Cerebral Palsy 
Foundation, 721 Broadway, Bayonne, NJ 07002.  
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4-WAY TEST 
In All We Say and Do 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build goodwill and 
better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all? 
 

MEETINGS 
Thursdays, 12:10 PM 

Green Olive Restaurant 

610 Shiloh Pike, Rt. 49,  

Bridgeton, Hopewell Twp. 
 

CONTACT 
www.bridgetonrotaryclub.org 

Debbi Boykin Greenberg,           
Secretary 

856-839-5342 
debbibg2@gmail.com 
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Follow Bridgeton Rotary 
Club on Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/
BridgetonRotary  

 

Visit our Rotary Club on 
the web: 

www.bridgetonrotaryclub.com 
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